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Pingu the StarFrench Dolls, 1850-1940Frozen: Elsa's GiftTriumph BonnevilleBlitzcatA Certain Magical
Index, Vol. 4 (manga)World's End Harem Vol. 10More Instant EnglishPearson PhysicsDino YogaWhen an
Elephant Falls in LoveLittle Red Riding HoodMV AgustaAncient RomeDisney Storybook CollectionBest of Piano
ClassicsThe Football Shirts BookMcQueen's MotorcyclesBiology 12Congratulations, You Have Just Met the
I.C.F.Minions #1The Complete Book of Classic and Modern Triumph Motorcycles 1937-TodayHow To EnglishRadio
Antennas and PropagationThe Original Bondage FairiesIndex, A History of theDinosaursMV Agusta F4Mr. Cat's
Crazy DayThe Usborne Big Book of Sea CreaturesStranger Things: The Other Side (Graphic Novel)Yarichin
Bitch Club, Vol. 3 (Yaoi Manga)ShapesA Bit LostThe Lion KingShadows and ShadeBuild Your Own Cars Sticker
BookSurprising adventures of baron Munchausen [by R.E. Raspe and others. An abridged version. Wanting the
title-leaf].Music OraclesArcher & Armstrong Vol. 7: The One Percent and Other Tales
Mufasa was the king of the Pride Lands. He was also Simba's father. "You are going to be the king of all
this," Mufasa told his son. But Simba's uncle, Scar, had a different plan Who will be "The Lion
King"?There are all kinds of different dinosaurs to discover in this exciting book. Use the stickers in
the middle to bring each picture to life.From the creators of Despicable Me comes a brand new movie
adventure in yellow… Minions. This fresh new comic featuring the stars of the upcoming new movie brings
together a collection of hilarious comic stories featuring everyone’s favourite yellow, banana-loving
henchmen.A completely new edition in graphics and updated in content of the MV Agusta story by Mario
Colombo and Roberto Patrignani to mark MV's 70th anniversary in 2015, all told in two different sections:
in the first part are the human, technical, industrial and sports stories. In the second is the
systematic cataloguing of all the MV Agusta road and racing models, including all the versions of the
latest F4 and F3. Hundreds of pictures in black and white and color enrich the book, in the creation of
which Otto Grizzo has contributed to the most recent part.The horrifying experiment to make Accelerator
into an all-powerful Level Six has commenced--and it involves the wholesale slaughter of the little
sisters cloned from Mikoto Misaka. Can Touma find a way to stop the seemingly invincible Accelerator?
Could it be that weakness is stronger than strength could ever be?Radio Frequency Energy: Background;
Electromagnetic sources; Simple antennas; More complex antennas; Antennas using conducting surfaces;
Specialised antennas; Summary. Moving Quanta from Place to Place: Introduction to Various Propagation
Environments; Describing the Earth's Atmosphere; The Troposphere; Reflection; Where We Live; Near Earth
Propagation; Radio Propagation in a Complex Urban Environment; Sky-wave Propagation; Artificial Sky-wave
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Propagation; Summary; Index; Appendix: Feeders.Introducing Montessori-inspired early childhood activity
books! This book--with eight pages of stickers--does more than simply stimulate learning through play: it
enhances the cognitive development of the child. The activities become progressively more complex
according to the three stages of a child's learning: getting to know the material through sensory
experience, recognizing the material, and being able to explain the material. Squares and circles,
triangles and rectangles: the world is full of shapes and this entertaining book teaches preschoolers to
recognize each one.Selected for pupils in their first years of piano lessons, this volume contains 50 of
the most beautiful original compositions for piano from the days of Johann Sebastian Bach (1685-1750) to
the days of Alexander Grechaninov, providing playing material from the baroque period to the early 20th
century. Apart from numerous individual pieces, it also contains easy sonatas and sonatinas by Haydn,
Clementi, Mozart, and Beethoven. Complete with fingerings, tempo suggestions and notes on the execution
of ornaments, this collection with its modern and reader-friendly layout is ideal for lessons and for
playing at home.Witty servant meets the brother of Chaos and one prank gone wrong later they're all in
the kind of mess that is unravelling an entire magical kingdom. Shade, an orphaned servant, who
unknowingly carries deeply hidden secrets. Four Elite brothers from a long forgotten magical kingdom who
rescue her, almost by accident, from her abusive master. Alpha and overprotective male lead, who knows
from the beginning he needs to push her away but just can't resist. The kingdom is in the hands of a
tyrant who literally controls death itself and is on a slow, torturous, killing spree. Reverse-harem plot
from book one. Laugh out loud funny Dual or Multi POV after book one Slow-burn, the relationship and plot
development are given real detail (full sexual content by book four) Full length novel at 80k + for book
one. 100k+ for book two, and 180k+ for book 3.The bestselling and Mature-rated science fiction manga
that's soon to be an anime (And don't miss World's End Harem: Fantasia, also from Ghost Ship ) The ManKiller Virus-a lethal disease that has eradicated 99.9% of the world's male population. Mizuhara Reito
has been in cryogenic sleep for the past five years, and now awakens to an all-female world where he
himself is the planet's most precious resource. Reito is given one simple mission: repopulate the world
by impregnating as many women as possible-whether he wants to or not VOLUME SUMMARY: Reito and the others
are on a mission to meet the princess of Rosania, but she throws them a curveball as soon as they arrive:
a marriage proposal? Meanwhile, Shota and Akira find themselves alone again, unable to ignore their
desires. Soon, they're wrapped in each other's arms, uncaring of the potentially deadly consequencesCass
Pennant was one of the best-known figures of the I.C.F. He has used his unique position as a West Ham
insider to bring together these first-hand accounts of the men who were at the eye of the storm, both on
and off the terraces. These tales from the terraces range from the inflamed East End rivalry with
Millwall to the shed-end-battles with Chelsea, from aggravation at Anfield's Kop to the disaster at
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Heysel. The stories unfold against a backdrop of sharp fashion and music, such as The Cockney Rejects and
Sham 69, that became the hallmark of the hoolifans.She made her way down the cliff, and on to the beach.
At the edge of the waves, she stopped, shaking her wet paws. She knew that somewhere ahead was her
person, but far, far away. She miaowed plaintively; stood staring at the moving blur of uncrossable sea.
She led the way to safety, out of the blazing hell of blitzed Coventry. People touched her for luck;
feared her as an omen of disaster. Wherever she went, she changed lives . . . From her beginning to her
end she never wavered. She was the Blitzcat. Blitzcat by Robert Westall is the Smarties Prize-winning
book about one brave cat's experiences during World War Two. Now with a brilliant new cover look and
including an extended author biography.Secrets! Shenanigans! A spectacular for the ages! Someone call the
fire marshal because ValiantÕs all-star celebration for Archer & Armstrong is about to get out of
control! Red-hot creators Fred Van Lente (IVAR, TIMEWALKER), Ray Fawkes (Batman: Eternal), John Layman
(Chew), Karl Bollers (Watson and Holmes), Clayton Henry (HARBINGER), Joe Eisma (Morning Glories) and a
jam-packed roster of special guests are throwing a gigantic finale for ValiantÕs conspiracy-busting,
history-smashing swashbucklers Ð and theyÕve brought along a heap of all-new tales to kick this
hullabaloo into high gear! Featuring the true story of ArmstrongÕs first drink, the secret origin of MaryMaria, the debut of a brand new breed of villain for the Valiant Universe, and much more, this very
special volume collects ARCHER & ARMSTRONG #24, ARCHER & ARMSTRONG: THE ONE PERCENT #1, and stories from
the oversized ARCHER & ARMSTRONG #25 anniversary spectacular, alongside the never-before-seen ARCHER &
ARMSTRONG #0: DIRECTORÕS CUT! DonÕt miss this one-of-a-kind look inside the script, art, and character
designs of Archer & ArmstrongÕs acclaimed origin issue!Impara le azioni della daily routine con questo
simpatico e accattivante libro illustrato di Storytelling in inglese per bambini. Mr. Cat è un gatto
irriverente e pasticcione che si caccia in mille guai. Si alza molto tardi la mattina, si fa la doccia di
tutta fretta allagando il bagno, sparge latte e briciole ovunque a colazione e combina marachelle di ogni
genere! Alla fine si addormenta subito: le sue giornate sono molto "busy"! Adatto ai bambini dai 3 agli
11 anni, "Mr Cat's Crazy Day" può essere utilizzato dagli insegnanti o dai genitori per insegnare il
lessico e le strutture linguistiche relativi alle azioni della giornata. La componente divertente delle
immagini e del testo lo renderanno molto apprezzato dai piccoli lettori! Le principali caratteristiche di
questo libro sono: 33 pagine ricche di immagini allegre e tutte a colori; Scritto completamente in
inglese di facile comprensione, anche per i più piccoli; Immagini grandi e correlate al testo, con parole
chiave in GRASSETTO per fissare visivamente meglio i contenuti importanti; Un formato pratico e leggero,
da portare sempre con te! E non solo MATERIALE BONUS: acquistando questo libro e inquadrando il QR Code
presente al suo interno, sarà possibile ottenere GRATUITAMENTE le FLASHCARDS di MR. CAT per coinvolgere
ancora di più i bambini nel processo di apprendimento della lingua inglese. Non aspettare, torna su e
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acquistalo ORA! Have fun!The world came to know the MV Agusta F4 in the autumn of 1997. After 20 years of
oblivion, the legendary marque makes its comeback with this 4-cylinder in line front gear masterpiece,
the classic “architecture” of the glorious Italian school. Those in the know have no doubts: the “most
beautiful motorcycle in the world” is still the MV Agusta F4.The hit Netflix series from the Duffer
Brothers is now a spine-tingling comic that recounts Will Beyers' harrowing survival in the treacherous
Upside Down! When Will Byers finds himself in the Upside Down, an impossible dark parody of his own
world, he's understandably frightened. But that's nothing compared with the fear that takes hold when he
realizes what's in that world with him! Follow Will's struggle through the season one events of the hit
Netflix show Stranger Things! Written by Jody Houser (Mother Panic, Faith) and illustrated by Stefano
Martino (Doctor Who, Catwoman)Containing colour photos and informative text, this book leads the reader
through the Musie de la Poupie in Paris, showcasing more than 200 French dolls.A little girl meets a wolf
in the forest on her way to visit her grandmother.Teachers are obsessed with telling you what to learn.
The problem is, nobody teaches you how to learn. This is all about to change. In his new book, How To
English, Adam David Broughton shares a revolutionary and powerful system that teaches you exactly how to
make incredible progress in all aspects of English. In How To English, you will learn 62 practical
techniques to become an independent learner in 31 days, and everything you will ever need to get the
level you've always wanted in English and enjoy the process. How to master English fluency How to listen
perfectly in English How to stop making mistakes in English How to improve your pronunciation How to
expand your vocabulary in English How to have perfect English grammar How to stay motivated, be
disciplined and create a habit and 55 other amazing techniques. Everyone knows that it's not what you do
in class that determines your progress in English, it's what you do when you are not in class. However,
English learners often don't know what to do. As a result, at some point, every English learner stops
making progress. Then they get frustrated. How To English is the antidote to this frustration. When you
learn how to learn English, you never need to worry about what you learn in English.Back in a new
printing is this original vision of a forest filled with cute horny winged little fairies in tight fetish
leather outfits. In Kondom's fairy-world, when a fairy turns 100 years old they become keepers and
caretakers of the forest and all the little critters who live in the woods. While searching for a missing
Stag Beetle, Pfil comes across an isolated house with three evil fairies who drug, bind and take her
prisoner for their own sexual purposes. Where is Pamila and how does Pfil get out of this one?Each
supercar in this colourful sticker book needs its wheels, headlights, trim and other details added. All
are available as stickers at the back of the book so that children can complete a rally car, a Le Mans
car, a Pro Mod racer, an SUV and many more.Für Wiedereinsteiger und Fortgeschrittene, die leicht und
humorvoll Englisch lernen wollen.A spectacular and engaging non-fiction Eyewitness guide to one of
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history's greatest civilizations, Ancient Rome How did the Roman's shape our world? What was life like
for the average Roman? Find out in Eyewitness Ancient Rome and discover all about Roman's and their
civilization. From powerful senators and emperors to the Roman's ancient gods, you'll have a spectacular
view into one of history's most fascinating civilisations. Eyewitness reference books are now more
interactive and colourful, with new infographics, statistics, facts and timelines, plus a giant pull-out
wall chart; you'll be an expert on Ancient Rome in no time. Great for projects or just for fun, learn
everything you need to know about the Roman's with Eyewitness.Triumph Bonneville: 60 Years is a
celebration one of motorcycling’s most iconic and beloved bikes. First manufactured in Great Britain in
1959, Triumph's legendary model resonates deeply with motorcycle enthusiasts worldwide who love its
style, sound, performance, and undeniable coolness. It's no surprise that Triumph was Steve McQueen's
favorite ride. The Bonneville's story is one of successes and challenges as Triumph grew steadily in the
post-World War II decades to become America's most successful "import" motorcycle marque. Triumph won
every championship worth winning, owned the world speed record for fifteen years, and wooed Hollywood's
hottest stars. Bonneville was Triumph’s halo machine, one of the highest performance motorcycles of the
1960s. However, as competing marques eventually eclipsed the Bonneville in the 1970s, Triumph management
struggled, leading first to bankruptcy and then to the demise of the company in 1983. Triumph was
resurrected by British industrialist John Bloor in the late 1990s to become a twenty-first century global
success story, which includes a revived and thoroughly retro-contemporary Bonneville range.Featuring your
favorite Disney characters, these bestselling storybook collections have been completely redesigned with
all new covers, gilded pages, newly edited text, and a classic new look with over 250 illustrationsincluding full-page artwork from the Disney archives. From Frozen to The Lion King, the best-loved
stories of all time are now even better and re-create the movie magic of the most beloved Disney films.
Enhanced with new pieces of art from the Disney archives, these stories are still the ideal length for
reading aloud.Poor Takashi Tono, who joined his all-boys school’s Photography Club unaware that the
group’s main extracurricular activity is offering its sexual services to the student body, also learns
that his crush Yacchan isn’t the angelic idol everyone thought! While still reeling from the revelation,
Tono also has to reconcile with the fact that fellow first-year Yu Kashima doesn’t just want to fake-date
as a front to fool the sex-happy club—he wants to date for real! -- VIZ Media'Hilarious' Sam Leith 'I
loved this book' Susie Dent' 'Witty and affectionate' Lynne Truss Perfect for book lovers, a delightful
history of the wonders to be found in the humble book index Most of us give little thought to the back of
the book - it's just where you go to look things up. But here, hiding in plain sight, is an unlikely
realm of ambition and obsession, sparring and politicking, pleasure and play. Here we might find
Butchers, to be avoided, or Cows that sh-te Fire, or even catch Calvin in his chamber with a Nonne. This
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is the secret world of the index: an unsung but extraordinary everyday tool, with an illustrious but
little-known past. Here, for the first time, its story is told. Charting its curious path from the
monasteries and universities of thirteenth-century Europe to Silicon Valley in the twenty-first, Dennis
Duncan reveals how the index has saved heretics from the stake, kept politicians from high office and
made us all into the readers we are today. We follow it through German print shops and Enlightenment
coffee houses, novelists' living rooms and university laboratories, encountering emperors and popes,
philosophers and prime ministers, poets, librarians and - of course - indexers along the way. Revealing
its vast role in our evolving literary and intellectual culture, Duncan shows that, for all our anxieties
about the Age of Search, we are all index-rakers at heart, and we have been for eight hundred years. *A
Financial Times and History Today Book of the Year*They think it’s all overit is now, with this
comprehensive guide to football shirts through the years. From the obscure to the ubiquitous, The
Football Shirts Book is packed with over 150 original and super rare shirts from the greatest game on
earth. Covering everything from the iconic to the unusual, even the most hard-core fans will find out
something new about the kit of their favourite team. Including full-colour photography, as well as
interviews with football shirt design teams, musicians, and fashion designers, this guide offers a full
exploration of the brands, design, and sponsorship history behind the world’s best-loved football shirts.
It is a must-have for those crazy about football shirts, as well as those whose interest is piqued by
history, design, and pop-culture.Meet four adorable dinosaurs who love to do yoga, and they’re here to
show you how you can do it too! Dino Yoga is a charming and fun illustrated guide that teaches young
children how to do yoga with easy-to-follow, step-by-step instructions that explain how to perform all
the basic yoga poses. With each yoga position is also a kid-friendly tip on how to better handle their
emotions and personalities, including how to relax, how to focus, how to be calmer, and more. A great way
to introduce children to this mindful and meditative practice, as well as something you can do and enjoy
together as a family, this must-have yoga for kids book is perfect to take them away from their screens
and experience all the benefits yoga has to offer!Little Owl must be more careful when he is sleeping uh-oh! He has fallen from his nest, & with a bump he lands on the ground. Where is his mummy? With the
earnest assistance of his new friend Squirrel, Little Owl sets off in search of her, & meets a sequence
of other animals.Introduces various sea creatures, including mammals, animals with and without shells,
sharks, and fish, providing information on their sizes and characteristics.The ultimate reference for
Triumph lovers and fans of British motorcycles, The Complete Book of Classic and Modern Triumph
Motorcycles 1937-Today collects all of the motorcycles from this iconic brand in a single illustrated
volume. In this revised and updated edition, you'll find the all-new Bonneville lineup introduced for the
2016 model year as well as other Triumphs through 2019. Originally formed as a bicycle company in 1885,
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Triumph produced its first motorcycle in 1902, which was simply a bicycle fitted with a Belgian Minerva
engine. From there, the company, in various iterations, went on to build some of the most iconic
motorcycles of all time. Written by respected Triumph expert Ian Falloon, this luxurious reference covers
all of the major and minor models, with an emphasis on the most exemplary, era-defining motorcycles such
as the Thunderbird, Tiger, Trophy, Bonneville, and new machines such as the Speed Triple, Thruxton, and
Daytona 675. Detailed technical specifications are offered alongside compelling photography, much of it
sourced from Triumph's archives. The Complete Book of Classic and Modern Triumph Motorcycles 1937-Today
also features important non-production models and factory racing and speed-record-setting motorcycles
that have become integral parts of Triumph's stellar reputation. This is a book no Triumph fan should be
without!12-spread storybook featuring a Frozen story.From the bestselling author of I Didn't Do My
Homework Because comes an irresistible meditation on the quest for connection. When an elephant falls in
love, he does many foolish things. He hides when the elephant-object of his affection is around. He
writes dozens of letters that he will never send. And he tries to be healthy, but ends up finishing the
cheesecake. This soulful book is at once relatable and revealing, a reminder that love is worth striving
for, and that the very best things in life will come to those who wait. Plus, this is the fixed format
version, which looks almost identical to the print edition.The long-departed Steve McQueen is still the
coolest man on two wheels. Get an intimate look at his coolest bikes right here, right now, in McQueen's
Motorcycles. Even thirty years after his death, Steve McQueen remains a cultural icon. His image
continues to appear in advertising and pop culture and his fan base spans from car lovers to racing
enthusiasts to motorcycle obsessives. In his movies, McQueen's character always had an envy-inducing
motorcycle or car, but in his personal life, motorcycles were always McQueen's first true love. McQueen's
Motorcycles focuses on the bikes that the King of Cool raced and collected. From the first Harley McQueen
bought when he was an acting student in New York to the Triumph "desert sleds" and Huskys he desert raced
all over California, Mexico, and Nevada, McQueen was never without a stable of two wheelers. His need for
speed propelled him from Hollywood into a number of top off-road motorcycle races, including the Baja
1000, Mint 400, Elsinore Grand Prix, and even as a member of the 1964 ISDT team in Europe. Determined to
be ahead of the pack, McQueen maintained his body like it was a machine itself. He trained vigorously,
weight lifting, running, and studying martial arts. Later in his life, as he backed away from Hollywood,
his interests turned to antique bikes and he accumulated an extensive collection, including HarleyDavidson, Indian, Triumph, Brough Superior, Cyclone, BSA, and Ace motorcycles. Today, McQueen still has
the Midas touch; anything that was in the man's possession is a hot commodity. McQueen's classic
motorcycles sell for top dollar at auctions, always at a multiple of what the same bike is worth without
the McQueen pedigree. McQueen's Motorcycles reveals these highly sought-after machines in gorgeous
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photography and full historical context.
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